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Letter to be read and/or published on the weekend of December 14-15, 2024 
Second Collection Letter - Archdiocese of Las Vegas Retired Priests Collection 

 
 

Archdiocese of Las Vegas Retired Priests - Second Collection 
 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ,  

 
Once again, we are conducting the annual second collection benefitting the Senior Priests of the 
Archdiocese of Las Vegas, who serve selflessly to the faithful of our community, continuing 
Christ’s mission. Many of our Priests have served for decades; in some cases, over half a 
century.  
 
In our video this year, you will see and hear from Fr. McShane, Fr. Bevan, and Fr. Yncierto, 
three of our senior priests that have served for over 50 years in the Archdiocese of Las Vegas. 
One other retired Priest, Fr. Cruz is also celebrating his golden jubilee this year. Please join the 
faithful today in supporting them and assisting them in the dignity of their retirement and to 
honor their lives of service through this annual Retired Priests Collection.  

 
The Retired Priests Collection takes place annually during Advent. This year’s collection will take 
place on December 14-15, 2024. This year, for the first time, you can also donate to the Retired 
Priest Collection through the Archdiocese website, by scanning the QR code below.  
 
Please pray for future priestly vocations in our Archdiocese, so that upon their ordinations, they 
may build upon the good work of these selfless priest servants.  

 
Asking our Lord Jesus, our great High Priest, to continue to bless you and your families, I 
remain 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 
 
 

   Most Reverend George Leo Thomas, Ph.D. 
Archbishop of the Las Vegas 
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RETIREMENT FUND 


